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INDUSTRY NOTICE – 2021 WILDLAND-URBAN INTERFACE CODE 

 

At the July 8th meeting, the Southern Nevada Building Officials (SNBO) agreed to 

adopt the 2021 Wildland-Urban Interface Code, published by the International 

Code Council, as a regional standard; it was included in NRS 477 as a required 

code during the 2021 Legislative Session.   

SNBO is looking to its industry partners and stakeholders to form a Special 

Technical Code Committee to review the Wildland-Urban Interface Code and 

develop local amendments to this model code.  According to the SNBO Rules of 

Procedure, the number of industry representatives shall not be limited.  The 

committee voting shall be limited to one voter from each SNBO member 

organization and three industry members.   

For those interested in participating on the committee, a kickoff meeting is 

scheduled for 9:00 am on August 11th.    This meeting will be held virtually at:  

https://clv.webex.com/clv/j.php?MTID=m12585ce614f8ad5063a1d5f996123e71 

If you need further assistance or have questions regarding the meeting, please 

contact Benita Crook at email at bcrook@lasvegasnevada.gov or (702)-229-

5460. 

Thank you in advance for you participation and support of the local code 

development process.    

 

Kevin T. McOsker, P.E, CBO 

Chair – Southern Nevada Building Officials 
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